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MEDIA ADVISORY – SAFERWATCH APP 
 

School safety is a top priority for the Broward Sheriff’s Office. BSO is hosting a news conference 
tomorrow morning to announce the launch of a new mobile app that will be utilized to help 
safeguard our schools and allow users to communicate directly with investigators.  
 
The SaferWatch App gives students, parents and school staff an avenue to send text, photo, 
video and audio tips about possible school threats to BSO investigators.  
 

10:30 a.m., Tuesday, August 21, 2018 
Public Safety Building 

2601 W. Broward Blvd., Fort Lauderdale 
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